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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 9:48 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Clean Air Oregon

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Babetta Chiarito [mailto:wtki@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 9:44 AM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Clean Air Oregon 

 

As an Oregonian concerned about our air and water, I want to express my support for HB 2269. Considering what Trump 

is doing to the EPA it is of utmost importance that we in Oregon do everything we can on a state level to save our 

environment. 


